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From: Kathleen Courtney
To: Young, Victor (BOS); BOS-Appointments
Cc: Robyn Tucker
Subject: FW: Supporting the Nomination of Kathrin Moore to the Planning Commission
Date: Monday, April 4, 2022 9:24:19 AM
Importance: High

 

Victor, as Clerk of the Rules Committee, please add this email from Robyn Tucker of PANA to the file
for Kathrin Moore’s reappointment. 
Kathleen Courtney RHCA
 

From: Robyn Tucker [mailto:venturesv@icloud.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 04, 2022 9:14 AM
To: Shamann.Walton@sfgov.org
Cc: Supervisor Aaron Peskin; mandelmanstaff@sfgov.org; ChanStaff@sfgov.org; Betsy Brill; William
Matteson; Stanshaw Andrea; andrew madden; Kathleen Courtney
Subject: Supporting the Nomination of Kathrin Moore to the Planning Commission
 
April 3, 2022
 
President Shamann Walton
Board of Supervisors
City & County of San Francisco
 
Re: Re-Appointment of Kathrin Moore to the San Francisco Planning Commission
 
Dear President Walton,
The Pacific Avenue Neighborhood Association (PANA) thanks you for initiating the re-
appointment of Kathrin Moore to the San Francisco Planning Commission.
We have personally observed Kathrin Moore’s review of many projects and know her to be
fair, informed and experienced. 
Kathrin Moore serves the City of San Francisco with the utmost integrity, grace and grit,
enduring long hours of preparation and review of development designs prior to and during
Planning Commission hearings. She truly epitomizes the humanity and skill that we hope for
from those who serve our City.
 
Robyn Tucker & Betsy Brill
Co-Chairs, Pacific Avenue Neighborhood Association 
415-609-5607
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